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     Based on the recommendation of the Executive Committee of 

Vocational Security, Safety and Health at the Faculty about the necessity 

of disseminating awareness among students about the role of Faculty 

security personnel, vocational and laboratory hazards, and how to deal 

with them, a workshop was organized in cooperation with Quality 

Assurance Unit at the Faculty and security leaders of the Faculty about 

the role played by Security Sector at the University and at the Faculty, 

vocational health and safety, protection from fire hazards and how to use 

fire extinguishers at labs and auditoriums.  

 


